
MUW General Campaign Chair Update

Follow us on our social media!       

Dear MUW Supporters,

This week, everyone connected with MUW eagerly awaits the
final tally for the 2022 United We All Win campaign. We hope
you will join MUW, Monadnock Ford, and the Greater Keene
and Peterborough Chamber of Commerce at a community
celebration on Wednesday, January 25. Liz LaRose will
announce the total funds raised AND we’ll announce the
theme for 2023 campaign! 

Register here!

How are funds allocated?
MUW employs a proven, transparent, and inclusive
investment process to identify agencies and programs with
the highest probability of providing a positive, sustained
impact in our communities. All funding decisions are made by
teams of volunteers and approved by our Board of Directors.

Team members, representing the diversity of the entire
Monadnock Region, are trained to identify initiatives and
programs whose outcomes measurably improve the needs and
issues, outlined in our strategic plan, for Children, Education,
and Financial Stability/Basic Needs. For programs and agencies
seeking MUW funding, team members:

Read proposals and financial statements
Visit agencies and program sites
Listen to presentations and engage with leaders and
stakeholders

Support MUW with a
donation now! Text
MUW to 41444, mail
to 23 Center Street,
Keene, NH 03431, or
click below.

Join the Club and Make a
Difference! When you join
MUW’s Community
Builder’s Monthly Giving
Program, you are putting
food on the table for
children and families,
safely housing community
members, and getting
children ready for the best
possible start in life!

Donate now!

You are now able to look
up past issues of this
newsletter!

Click here to see



Deliberate and make funding recommendations to the
Board

Volunteers share their experience
Investment team members volunteer for many reasons but
are united in their dedication and sense of fulfillment from
their participation:

"I learned a lot about our community from being on the
Investment Team that I wouldn't have learned any other
way.” Jay Smeltz

“These organizations provide enrichment and support to the
community, and without MUW support through generous
funders and donations, many of them would not be in
existence.” Stephanie Guitard

To learn more about serving the community as an
investment team member, contact Kate Cote, Volunteer and
Community Engagement Manager at 603-352-4209 ext. 28
​or kate@muw.org.

We look forward to seeing many of you at the community
celebration on the 25th! 

Sincerely,
Chris Coates, Cheshire County Administrator
Andrew Connell, C&S Wholesale Grocers, Senior VP Center
Store Procurement
Louise Danforth, Monadnock Community Hospital, Program
Coordinator Monadnock Health Partners
United We All Win General Campaign Co-Chairs

prior issues.

PLEASE NOTE:
With the importance of social
distancing, we are limiting the
number of hours that our
staff come into the office to
process gifts received via US
Mail. We are asking donors to
use our safe, secure donation
portal whenever possible.
However, we gratefully accept
checks from anyone who
prefers to donate in that
manner and we will ensure
that they are processed in a
timely manner.

Thank you to our Sponsors!





MUW is proud of our outstanding charity ratings!
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